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Name 
Ghadh Alamro  

Address 
11201 Barnswallow Pl 
Waldorf, MD 20603 

Phone 
2404124576  

Email 
ghada.alamr@gmail.com 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
As a person with a background in medical science and as someone who has been looking into the scientific finding related to masks, I 
oppose mandating the use of masks. No human being should be made to wear something against their will. That would be a 
violation of basic human rights. In addition, research published in scientific journals from around the world have shown that masks 
and lockdowns don’t reduce or prevent the spread. I suggest our health department spend more time and resources on educating 
the public on how to strengthen their natural immunity and how to eliminate lifestyle choices that lead to a weakened immune 
system, such as poor diet and toxicity for cigarettes, alcohol, pesticides, and some cosmetics and cleaning supplies... etc. Human 
dignity and human freedom should be above everything else. The job of our health department is to provide evidence based 
information to the public, then leave it up to the people to decide for them selves weather to apply it to their personal lives or not. 
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Charles County, MD  
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